
 
 

This Month At The Edge! 

In response to Covid-19 Canadian governments are 
implementing structural changes that are impacting 
people’s everyday lives.  

It is highly advised to take note of the Covid-19 
restrictions and consider how these restrictions may 
impact you. 

Vaccine verification is becoming mandatory for 
accessing public and private services across the 
country. Although public spaces such as grocery 
stores, pharmacies and hotels do NOT require proof 
of vaccine, many people are being negatively 
impacted by these mandates as services are being 
denied to those who do not show proof of vaccination. 

 

More At The Edge! 

 

The Edge Community Internet Society is committed to 
advancing our community’s internet capacity in every 
manner available to our organization.  

In this regard, The Edge is currently in the process of 
integrating fibre optics into our network system. This is a 
great advancement in our technologies that will result in 
faster and stronger internet communication across our 
servers. 

We are grateful to our partners and funding bodies for 
continuing to support The Edgewood Community Internet 
Soceity and our local community at large. 
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** For all printing purposes it is a flat rate of 5$ for the first 
sheet of paper. After this it is 0.60 cents per sheet** 

  

Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways. 
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 
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The Edge is offering support for anyone 
who is interested in registering online for 
the BC Vaccine Card.  

Please arrive with your BC Services Card 
and your Personal Health Number. 

 

Edgewood Community Internet Society is 
hosting it’s Annual General Meeting on 

Thursday September 23rd, 2021 

 10 a.m. 

 

Find the BC Vaccine Card Verifier App for your 
cellphone: 
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/covid-
19/vaccine/proof/businesses?bcgovtm=20210910_
GCPE_VIZEUM_Proof_of_Vaccine___Google%20Se
arch_BCGOV_EN_BC_general_Text#app 
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